Inland-Wetlands and Watercourses Commission Special Meeting June 12, 2013

The Wetlands Commission met in special meeting at Fred Pesce property (529 Burlington Rd) at 6:30 pm.

Present were: Mr. Pesce and his attorney, Commission members: Bruce Burnett, Susan Ryan, Victoria Elliott, Bob Orciari, Bob Wesneski, Don Prigitano and alternate, Marie Etter.

All present traveled to a site near Mr. Pesce's fish ponds where recent activity on and near the stream was evident in disturbed soil and recent filling. Partially installed soil and erosion controls were also observed near some of the activity.

Commission members then traveled to the neighbor Almand's home at 401 Burlington Rd. where they observed significant recent and past siltation into the stream on the Almand property.

The meeting was adjourned at 7:30 pm.

Submitted by Bruce Burnett, Chair

RECEIVED FOR RECORD AT HARWINTON CT ON 6-14-13 AT 74/M ATTEST NANCY E. ELDRIDGE TOWN CLERK